





October 19, 2013

The General William O. Darby Memorial Award is presented to:

## RON HUDNELL

in appreciation of his continuing service to the Descendants of WW2 Rangers. Most notably, Ron spent a great deal of time spanning several years to create the "United States Army Rangers of WWII" Database.

Just this year, Ron stepped up and volunteered to maintain the WW2 Rangers website and newsletter for the Organization. He has updated the website, improved the Newsletter, worked to develop the roster of the First Special Service Force, added a Ranger Stone page and a Ranger Hall of Fame page to the website, updated the Battalion History pages, and encouraged members to add photos from past events to website. In addition, Ron worked to solicit donations from several groups associated to West Point, communicated the details of this reunion to several publications and high ranking government officials.

Ron displays the dedication, fortitude, and teamwork typical of Rangers and is deserving of the William O. Darby Memorial Award.

Jerry Styles, President

Ben Temkin, Treasurer